
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 12th March 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school everyone! 

Hatching Project 

 

We are so excited to tell you that 

we will be starting a hatching 

project after Easter.  A massive … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to Nathan’s parents from... 

 

Fort View Tyres of St 

Helens  

 

for donating the incubator. 

Weekly Routines 

 

RSJ– please come to school in 

Patch clothes every Monday. 

 

Both classes– please come to 

school wearing PE kit every 

Wednesday. 

 

RAS– please come to school in 

Patch clothes every Thursday. 

 

Both classes– please bring book 

bags every day. 

 

We are having a strong focus on 

reading, please support us with this 

by listening to your child read every 

evening.  Bug Club is a fantastic 

way to help with this. 

 

 

 

 


